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NEIGHBORS

Cloverleaf 4-H Club elects new officers

Submitted photos

The Cloverleaf 4-H Club of
Grafton recently elected new
club officers. Right, they are,
from left, Treasurer Michael
Zager, Vice President Sarah
Kiskunas, President Joey
Montaine, Secretary Lucy
Hentzen and Historian Beth
Lampereur. Above, club
members also took part in a
bingo game with residents at
the Lasata Senior Living
Campus on Jan. 18. Joey
Montaine called the numbers
while other members helped
the seniors cover the
numbers on their cards.

Grafton library hosts March Madness Book Tournament 
GRAFTON — Readers

are invited to vote on their
favorite book as part of the
U.S.S. Liberty Memorial
Library’s March Madness
Book Tournament. The
Grafton library event will
take place throughout
February.

Just like the traditional

March Madness basketball
tournament, the books will
compete in “games” against
each other to determine
who will move on in the
tournament. The winners of
the games will be
determined through four
rounds of voting. Every
time a person votes in a

round of the tournament,
they will receive  one entry
into a drawing for a grand
prize. 

Vote online at
w w w. g r a f t o n p u b l i c l i b -
rary.net or in person at the
library, 1620 11th Ave.,
Grafton. For more
information call 375-5315.

CEDARBURG — Cookbooks with
favorite reciples of residents at the Lasata
Senior Living Campus are still available for
purchase. 

The cookbook, “A Kitchen’s View of
Life: Shared Recipes, Stories, Photos and
Facts from the Lasata Senior Living
Campus,” is a little a bit history book, a

little bit memory book and a lot of recipe
book.

If the remaining cookbooks are
purchased, the campus will have sold a total
of 450. The money will be used for the
Lasata activity fund for residents. 

To purchase a book, call Lasata Heights
Housing Manager Beth Carstens at 262-

Lasata cookbooks still available

Random Act of Kindness 

Want to recognize someone for kind deed or action? Simply write a letter 300 words or less to
“Random Act of Kindness” explaining what happened and expressing your gratitude. Please include

your name and community of residence. Letters may be emailed to jrockley@conleynet.com;
mailed to P.O. Box 47, Cedarburg, WI 53012; dropped off at the office of the News Graphic

or sent via fax machine to 376-2904.

Underwriting Sponsors
Nicholas Family Foundation
Sommer’s Automotive
Anonymous
Beauchamp Maleki
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Degnan
Mark Berger, DDS, SC
Eye Physician Associates
Wasserman & Associates
Chip Shoppe
Love To Learn LLC ~ Sharon Schuman

Corporate Table Sponsors
Baker Tilly
BMO Private Bank
CableCom, LLC
Concordia University Wisconsin
Exacto Spring Corporation
ManpowerGroup
PKWARE, Inc.
R. W. Baird & Co.
U.S. Bank
Waukesha® Metal Products

Financial Donors
P. D. and Sharon Burstein
David and Jane Hokeness
Christopher and Kirsten Johnson
Kaizad and Hinobya Machhi
Joe and Sue Martin
John Mikkelson
Van and Susan Mobley
David and Gael Romoser
John and Suzette Urbashich

Auction Donors
A. C. Zuckerman Jewelers 
A.J. Ugent Furs & Fashions
About Face Salon & Boutique
Allen Edmonds
Alltran Service Corporation
Allure Intimate Apparel
The American Club
Scott Ansay
The Art of the Sport
Art Trooper
Aspen Medical Aesthetics & Laser Clinic
Atlas BBQ
Auchter Construction Incorporated
Mark Baden WISN-TV Chief Meteorologist
Jon and Libby Baranko
Barbara Quilling's Sewing Studio
The Bartolotta Charitable Fund
Bella Via Dance Studio, LLC
Best Western Quiet House & Suites
Ulrik and Stacy Blaschke
Blush Beauty Boutique
Brass Bell Music Store
Brew City Wellness~Jane Westreich
Chad and Sally Buchanan
Cafe 1505
Cafe Corazon
John and Wendy Cayer
Centennial Bar and Grille
The Chancery
CherryBerry
Cho's Martial Arts
City of Mequon
Comprehensive Dental Services: 
Dr. Stanley F. Teplin 
Dr. Marc W. Jacobson 
Dr. David R. Teplin

Cream City Gifts, LLC
David Breen Wines
Devon Seafood Grill
Director of Middle School

Bands~Brad Feigles
Patrick DiStefano
Donges Bay Elementary School~
Mary Clark

East Towne Jewelers
Elite Sports Clubs
Elkhart Lake's Road America
Erehwon
Erik of Norway
Express Promotions
Eye Physician Associates, S.C. 
EZ Ship Sunglasses and Watches
Faye's 
First Stage Children's Theater
First Watch ~ The Daytime Café
Four Points by Sheraton~

Milwaukee North Shore
Four Seasons Nails
Fromm Family Foods, LLC
Gabor Design Build LLC
Gathering On the Green
German Fest
The Glass Palette
Glaze
Gloss Photography Studios
Godin's Piggly Wiggly
Golftec
Goody Two Shooz
Green Bay Packers 
Mike Gross 
Harley-Davidson Corporate
Harley's: The Store For Men
Harvey's Central Grille
Herb Kohl Charities and Levy Restaurants
Highland House
Hilton Garden Inn - Oconomowoc
Brad and Karol Hitt
Homestead Athletic Department
Homestead Boosters
Homestead High School~
Amelia Figg-Franzoi

Homestead High School~Brett Bowers
Homestead High School~
Choir Director Rebecca Renee Winnie
Hot 4 LAX~ 
Lacrosse League and Equipment

Hot Yoga Milwaukee
I See London & Julie Schnoll
Impressions
Infinite Gymnastics
InStep Physical Therapy & Footwear
Johnson Level & Tool
Julie’s Paper Works ~ Julie Soyka
Just Drive ~ Larry Newell
Kapco
Kittleson Orthodontics
Knowledge Edge
Koss Stereophones
Dennis Krause
Kudlata Studio
Lake Shore Middle School ~ 
Kate Dunning

Lakefront Brewery, Inc.
Lakeshore Chinooks Baseball
The Learning Shop
the lemon tree
Libby Montana Bar, Grill and

Volleydome
Little Switzerland
Lucille's Piano Bar
Greg and Julie Lutz
Mama Mia's ~ Jude & Allison Barbiere
Steve Manor
Massage Envy
Michael and Kathleen McCann
Matt and Laura McGourthy
Mequon Lawn & Garden
Mequon Optical 
Mequon Thiensville Orchestra

Parents, Inc.

Mequon Volleyball Club
Metro Market Mequon
Milas European Bakery 
MillerCoors
Milwaukee Admirals
Milwaukee Art Museum
Milwaukee Ballet
Milwaukee Bucks
Milwaukee Repertory Theater 
Milwaukee Wave Professional Soccer
Missing Links
Monterey Mills / Denali
M-T Recreation Department
National Business Furniture
Neroli Salon & Spa
Miller and Cheri Newton
Next Level Baseball Coaching
Rod and Judy Niebrugge
North Shore Academy of the

Arts/Arts Mill
North Shore Country Club
North Shore Dance Studio
Northern Exposure Landscaping
Office of the Commissioner of

Major League Baseball 
Oriole Lane Elementary School~
Laura Dobrowits

Ozaukee Country Club
Ozaukee Ice Center
Ozaukee Lacrosse
Ozaukee Sport Center
Paintball Dave's
Pamela Ruschman Fine Art
Paramount VIP & Limo Services
Randy Pasternak
Pelago Ristorante ~ 
Kimberly and Mauro Mafrici

Photographic Services
Picardy Shoe Parlour
Pizza Man
John and Anna Potter
Prestige Auto Works
PRP Wine International
Pure Fitness
Radisson Milwaukee North Shore
Remington’s River Inn
Rite Hite Family YMCA
River Club of Mequon
Riveredge Nature Center
Rocky Rococo Restaurants
Andy and Jill Schlesinger
Schlitz Audubon Nature Center
Howard and Mindi Schumacher
Jeff and Marcia Schwager
Sendik's Food Market
Shedd Aquarium
Shoot the Moon Photography
Shully's Cuisine
The Spice & Tea Exchange of Mequon
Spin Milwaukee
Sprecher Brewery
Brad and Lisa Staudt
Staybridge Suites Milwaukee West
Steffen Middle School ~ 
Deborah Anderson

Subway Mequon
Sunburst Recreation Area &

Tubing Park
Suri Persian and Oriental Rugs
Taylor & Dunn's Public House
Techteriors, LLC.-John and

Alexandra DeToro Family
Thiensville Fire Department~

Brian J. Reiels, Fire Chief
Time Flies Toys
Todd Brawner ~ 
Gold Medal Speed Camp

Tres Jolie Solace
Tripoli Country Club
University School of Milwaukee
UWM Panthers
VIP Sports Marketing ~ 
Fred Pramenko

Visual Image Photography
Vitality Personal Training
Welke’s House of Roses
Wilson Elementary School~
Rachel Krumenauer

Wisconsin Hospitality Group
Worzella Photography Inc
Xenia
XOXO Deliveries
Zaffiro's
Zoological Society of Milwaukee

Neighborhood 
Auction Donors
Anonymous
Jim and Kelly Aceto
Henry and Margaret Ambrookian
Matt and Cindy Anderson
Michael and Julie Anderson
Dan and Gwen Armbrust
Glen and Celeste Arnold
Mark and Heather Baden
Leslie Balestrieri
Paul and Ellen Benson
Charles Blumenfield and Cobby Shereff
Bernard and Joyce Bobber
Mike and Ginny Bolger
Don and Cathy Bristol
Todd and Rachel Burner
John and Wendy Cayer
Matthew and Jennifer Charles
Barry and Suzanne Chavin
Larry and Nancy Clancy
David and Stephanie Clark
Jeff and Marcia Clark
Jim and Martha Clark
Tim and Laurie Collins
Rob and Colleen Cowen
The Davidson Family
John and Nancy Deford
George and Maria Djurasovic
Donald and Sharon Erpenbeck
Victoria Evert
Tom and Tanja Felton
James W. Findling
Peter and Stephanie Fleming
Suzanne Freckmann
Butch and Melissa Gebhardt
Tom and Wendy Gebhardt
Steve and Kimber Gedman
Michael and Sara Gilman
The Gorlinski Family
The Gouverneur Family
Paul and Wendy Greeney
Drs. Gregory J. Griepentrog and

Karolyn M. Davidson
Darian and Mary Ellen Griffin
Mike Groblewski and Lesley Luehrs
Gordon and Sarah Hammill
Robin and Jason Handal
Brad and Karol Hitt
Alan and Jodi Holman
Parmjit Jaspal
Kirsten and Chris Johnson
Jeff and Laura Jorgensen
Tom and Jane Kammerait
Drew and Sheri Kanyer
The Karegeannes Family
Barbara Karol
Brent and Caroline Kelly
Joe and Karen Kleiman
Scott and Jen Kolsky

Kevin and Katie Kosobud
The Kranich Family
Tim and Deb Lamers
Mike and Tracy Lappin
Brian and Kitty Leigh
The Lennon Family
The Levin Family
Brian and Diana Levy
The Lewinsky Family
Brett Ludwig and Melissa Bleidorn
Greg and Julie Lutz
Linda and Jim Marasco
Allen and Debbie Martin
Dr. and Mrs. David Martyn
Gloria and David Mattson
Chris and Dana Mayne
Tim and Lyn McCarthy
John and Judy McGourthy
Terry and Mary Murphy
Eric and Lisa Nelson
Tom and Kristine Obrecht
Bruce and Betsy Olson
John Peterburs and Jill Miller
Susan Porter
Tom and Sheri Price
Jonas and Sylvia Prising
Connie Pukaite
Adam and Jennifer Rench
Robert and Janet Rilling
Jack and Patti Rooney
Paul and Sarah Rossman
The Ruben Family
Bryan and Alicia Sadoff
The Sandlow Family 
The Sattell Family
Dan and Anne Schwarz
Scott and Michelle Schwertfeger
Ray and Beth Shemanski
Craig and Sarah Shirley
Don and Joan Sommer
Mike and Amy Speich
Michael Sperling and Peggy

Kirkeeng
John and Shannon Stoker
Scott and Paula Taebel
Ruth Taylor
John and Gale Taylor
Taylor Troop
Jon and Karen Van Drisse
Brenda and Robert Vanhimbergen
Mark and Lisa Waples
Greg and Wendy Watchmaker
Greg and Juliet Webb
Phil and Liz Weir
Robert and Shannon Whitaker
Aree and Matthew Wichman
Neal and Corina Wojnowski
The Wong Family
Jim and Pat Wood
Jay and Betsey Woody
Charles Yang and Peggy Tong Yang
Richard and Mari Young
David Yu and Yann Yuh Liou
Mike and Andi Zimmerman

In-Kind Donations
A.C. Zuckerman Jewelers
Alltran Bus Services Corp.
Aramark Corporation
Edible Impressions Cookies
Matheau Recht
The River Club of Mequon
Rosati’s Pizza of Fox Point
VIP Sports Marketing, Inc. ~

Fred Pramenko
Visual Image Photography
Welke’s House of Roses

Tartan Bash Committee
Anna Potter ~ Co-Chair
Lesley Luehrs ~ Co-Chair
Shannon DeToro ~ Co-Chair
Susie Auchter
Whitney Berger
Sally Buchanan
Cheryl Duckler
Lynn Falender
Jennifer Hadcock
Kathy Konik
Tracy Lappin
Laura Leszczynski
Susan Malmquist
Terry Mitman
Leslie Murphy
Lisa Nelson
Vanessa Nerbun
Cheri Newton
Lisa Pasternak
Eileen Pfeifer
Patty Ruhkick
Alicia Sadoff
Julie Soyka
Amy Tank
Meg Vierling
Pat Wood
Andi Zimmerman
Jennifer Zoeller

Volunteers
Margaret Ambrookian
Whitney Berger
Ann Braaten
Sue Chavin
Stephanie Clark
Chrissy Contardi
Margo Crowley
Shannon DeToro
Gillian Foulkes
Wendy Francour
Helen Gouverneur
Michelle Gunn
Nancy Kirtley
Anne Krueger
Deb Lamers
Tracy Lappin
Alison Laev
Lesley Luehrs
Diana Levy
Leslie Murphy
Debbie Panella
Julie Popp
Cathey Ralph
Bridget Sandlow
Sarah Shirley
Joan Sommer
Paula Taebel
Heather Teplin
Michelle Tietz
Karen Van Drisse
Liz Weir
Corina Wojnowski
Pat Wood
Homestead High School Student Volunteers
John Emanuelson- Director of

the HHS Chamber Orchestra
Todd Spindler-Director of the

HHS Jazz Ensemble
Andi Zimmerman
Jennifer Zoeller
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Every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of the above information. If your name was misspelled or you were
inadvertently missed please accept our sincere apologies. If you have any questions or comments regarding the

Mequon-Thiensville Education Foundation, e-mail info@mtef.org or visit www.mtef.org. 

WORKING FOR EVERY SCHOOL, EVERY TEACHER, EVERY STUDENT!

Tartan Bash 2014
Our deepest appreciation to the many businesses, individuals, and schools that helped make the Tartan Bash a huge
success. Their merchandise, services, time, and monetary contributions were crucial to the success of our largest
fund-raiser. We would also like to extend a sincere thank you to the 407 Tartan Bash attendees for their support
and to our fabulous committee members for their gift of time in planning this event.

W W W . C E D A R B U R G L I G H T A N D W A T E R . O R G

THE POWER 
is in 

THE PEOPLE
Cedarburg Light & Water is a local not-for-profit utility owned by the 
community. Together with our customers, we have the power to use 
community dollars for the common good.  To invest in local priorities 

that create a stronger economy and put our community first.

With public power from Cedarburg Light & Water, the good we do 
stays right here. Because we’re here. For you.

At Cedarburg Light & Water we believe affordable public power 
strengthens our community. Through WPPI Energy, we partner 
with other local not-for-profi t utilities to share resources and 
lower costs. To learn about the value of public power, click on 
the “Why Public Power” link on our website.  

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT YOUR UTILITY SERVICE OR 
WOULD LIKE INFORMATION ON WAYS WE CAN HELP LOWER 
YOUR ELECTRIC OR WATER USAGE, CALL 262-375-7650, VISIT 
OUR WEBSITE OR STOP IN AND SEE US - WE’RE JUST TWO 
BLOCKS EAST OF THE PIGGLY WIGGLY STORE IN CEDARBURG.
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